
Happy Spring READY 

Runners!! It’s time to take a 

spring break from the 

classroom and enjoy the 

fresh air with family and 

friends.

We have many exciting 

activities ahead as we move 

forward to our last quarter of 

school year! So, rest up and 

get READY to end this school 

year on a high note!

Have a blessed and safe 

spring break!

Thank you to our READY 

Families for your support of our 

Easter program entitled, “A lot 

can happen in 3 days”.  Our 

students and teachers did and 

amazing job preparing for this

moment, and it was indeed

another stellar performance by

our READY Runners!

APRIL 1st-5th

SPRING BREAK (READY 

Academy is closed)

APRIL 8th

Early Release at 12noon. 

This is an excused absence 

day for students that do not 

attend.

APRIL 19th

Report card #3 distributed

APRIL 22nd

READY Celebrates Earth Day

April 26th

PSTA “FUN RUN” fundraising 

event at Elizabeth River Park

APRIL 29th & 30th

PALS testing PreK3-2nd 

grade

APRIL 30TH

Last day for early bird 20th 

Anniversary Gala tickets 

READY Academy reopens, APRIL 8TH with an early release at 12noon.  Please refer 

back to the 2 notices sent via procare and email the week before spring break.  
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